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Please Support HB 2041 
 
 
Members of the House Transportation & Economic Development Committee 
 
Chair Read and members of the committee my name is Steve Beck and I am President of 
the Oregon Council of Police Associations (OCPA).  We would like the record to reflect 
that OCPA supports House Bill 2041. 
 
While Public Safety Officers already have the ability, under current law, to use their 
employer’s addresses instead of their personal addresses, many civilian employees who 
are threatened by criminals and come in contact with them as a part of their employment 
do not. 
 
While the reason Public Safety Officers would request that their personal addresses not 
be made public seems obvious, those same reasons apply to certain civilians employed 
by public safety employers. 
 
We ask that you support House Bill 2041. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Steve Beck 
President 
 


